
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
2nd March 2018 
 
Dear parents/carers. 
 

An Exciting Music Project 
 
I am writing to tell you about an exciting music project that will take place at Park Grove 
Primary during the Summer term.  We have appointed Mrs Ruth McCartney to lead the 
project, which has been funded jointly by the school and the PTA.  Many of you will 
already be familiar with Mrs McCartney’s work as some children from Park Grove attend 
choirs or singing lessons with her. 
 
We are delighted that Mrs McCartney is able to work with all of our classes over the 
Summer term to give music an even higher profile at Park Grove.  There are many 
different aspects to the project which include; 
 
1) Staff training to allow teachers to teach music in a creative way. 
 
2) Four music sessions each for every class from Y1 – Y6 with Mrs McCartney and the 

class teacher. 
 

3) Eight music sessions for Reception children with Mrs McCartney and the class 
teacher. 

 
4) A performance by each class to the rest of the school. 
 
5) A ‘singing picnic’ for Reception children which parents will be invited to. 
 
6) A Key Stage 2 after school choir which will be run by Mrs McCartney and Mrs 

Martin.  Further details will follow in a letter from Mrs Martin soon. 
 

7) A performance by the KS2 choir at ‘Grovestock 2018’. 
 
We do hope the children really enjoy this project and that it inspires their interest in music 
and singing for the future. 
 
Kind regard 
 
Jo Sawyer 
Headteacher 
j.sawyer@parkgroveprimary.co.uk 
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